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Tram Grade Separation Projects 
South Road Tram Overpass Upgrade  
Works update – Temporary Glengyle Terrace closure 

As part of the $15.4 billion River Torrens to Darlington Project, a 

rebuild of the tram overpass at South Road is required to facilitate 

the construction of the T2D motorway. 

This upgrade will be delivered as part of the Tram Grade 

Separation Projects, which also includes the level crossing 

removals at Marion Road and Cross Road, Plympton and Morphett 

Road, Morphettville. 

What’s happening 

Upcoming night works 

To reduce traffic disruptions, works will occur during the day and night.  

• Utilities service works from Tuesday 11 March for up to one week.  

Some drainage works will also occur during the day within the 

compound.  

Upcoming access changes 

To rebuild the South Road tram overpass, Glengyle Terrace, between 

South Road and Grosvenor Street, will be closed from mid-March 2025. 

It is planned to reopen in early  2026. 

 

How this affects you 

Please see map over the page to view the location of upcoming works.  

Some disturbances can be expected such as noise, dust and vibration caused by the works. Efforts will be 

made to reduce these impacts where possible.  

When 

From mid-March 2025, 
weather permitting 

Typical hours of work 

Day works 
Monday to Saturday 
7am – 6pm  
 
Night works 
Sunday to Thursday 
7pm – 5am 

Where 

Glengyle Terrace, Glandore 

Site compound, south of the 
tram line, Glandore 

Around the tram overpass  

More information 

Visit tgsp.sa.gov.au  

Email 
info@TGSPAlliance.com.au 

Call 1300 916 976 
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Text Box
https://www.tgsp.sa.gov.au/assets/documents/PDF-Files/SRTO/Works-notifications/South-Road-March-2025-Works-update-Glengyle-Terrace-closure.pdf
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Speed and lane restrictions will be in place while works are underway to keep everyone safe. Please follow 

traffic management direction and onsite signage.   

There will be some changes to access for pedestrians and cyclists. Please follow onsite signage and detours for 

safe access and take care when travelling through the area. 

Tram and Bus Stop access  

Tram and Bus Stop access will stay open. Tram services will not be disrupted by these works. 

Bus stop 7 (to the City) will be temporarily moved 20 meters south for one week during night shift only. Advance 

notice signage will be provided at the bus stop.  

 




